Mr. Ralph Pineda Vice-President Navy League of the United States Apartado 816 28080 MADRID

Dear Mr. Pineda,

Your letter of 1rst december just arrived.

Since we began to cooperate for the celebration of the great minorcan Admiral Farragut, I always have insisted asking you or your friends to make the festivities in the month of May because in June, it is too late for me.

Could you advance the date? between May 20th and May 30th, it would be wonderful for me.

When I get your answer, I will decide if you can cooperate or not.

Please let me know too if Su Alteza Real, el Principe de Asturias, is coming.

Awaiting for your reply, I remind Sincerely Yours,

Fernando A. Rubió

